
NOTICE

MCC is receiving requests from students for allowing

them to resign from their allotted seats of first Round of

All India Quota/ Deemed/ Central Universities. In this

regard college authorities are advised to accept their

resignation in offline mode by 16th April, 2018 (till 5.00

p.m Server time) and send the student’s resignation as

well as seat vacancy to MCC so that such seats can be

taken in further Rounds of Counseling.
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